
Tenders invited for site formation and
infrastructure works at Tin Wah Road,
Lau Fau Shan

     The Civil Engineering and Development Department (CEDD) today (October
27) gazetted a notice to invite tenders for the contract for Site Formation
and Infrastructure Works at Tin Wah Road, Lau Fau Shan (Contract No.
CV/2023/16). The closing time for the tender is noon on December 22.

     The works mainly include:

site formation works of about two hectares at Tin Wah Road, Lau Fau
Shan;
realigning and widening of an existing unnamed road (commonly known as
New Sha Kong Wai Road) to single two-lane carriageway; 
widening of a section of Tin Wah Road to dual two-lane carriageway;
construction of noise barriers on this section of Tin Wah Road; and
other infrastructure works including drainage, sewerage, waterworks and
landscaping.

     The works are scheduled to commence in March 2024 and will take about 46
months to complete.

     The CEDD has commissioned AECOM Asia Company Limited to design and
supervise the works. Interested contractors may obtain the forms of tender
and further particulars from the company at 12/F, Tower 2, Grand Central
Plaza, 138 Sha Tin Rural Committee Road, Sha Tin.

     Details of the tender notice are available on the CEDD's website
(www.cedd.gov.hk/eng/tender-notices/contracts/tender-notices/index.html). For
enquiries, please call AECOM Asia Company Limited at 3922 9000 during office
hours.
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